
As part of Pride Month celebrations and our ongoing                    

commitment to promoting inclusion and celebrating       

diversity at Riverside School, we are holding a whole 

school “Rainbow Day” on Friday 28th June 2024.                         

Everyone is invited to wear something brightly coloured, 

or to wear something that features their favourite colour, 

to help us show and celebrate our individuality,                  

uniqueness and pride. 

The colours within the LGBTQIA + Rainbow flag are                            

recognised as a symbol of reflecting diversity, which is    

something we are very proud of supporting and celebrating 

every day. As part of our celebrations, pupils and staff are also        

invited to create and explore Rainbows in a meaningful way 

both at home and at school. There will be a Rainbow        

Competition as part of the Rainbow day. You are very        

welcome to send in any rainbows you create or photos of you 

exploring rainbows at home by Thursday, 27th June. We will 

then add these to our competition entries. Please send any 

pictures to belonging@riverside.bromley.sch.uk  

June is Global Pride Month 

Useful Websites for Resources and                

Info: https://lgbtqearlyyears.org/ 


